
WELCOME BACK!
It has been an absolute pleasure to see our
children return to school with bright smiles
and a wonderfully positive attitude. Their joy
and enthusiasm have filled our classrooms and
school with a renewed sense of energy and
hope.
As we begin this new academic year, we are
reminded of the strength and beauty of our
school community. We are a caring Christian
family where we grow together—in faith, in
learning, and in love. Rooted in Christian
values, we strive to nurture each child’s unique
gifts, encouraging them to flourish spiritually,
academically, and socially.
Thank you for your continued support and
partnership. We look forward to walking
alongside you and your children in the months
ahead, growing together in grace and wisdom.

Rocksteady Rock Bands
A letter has come home with your child today to
sign up to be in their very own Rockband! 
Places are limited across the school so please
return the slip as soon as possible. 
Sessions start on Monday 15  September and all
children have given their first, second and third
choices for an instrument. We will be in touch once
places have been filled to give you a login to the
Rocksteady website, where you will be notified of
skills learnt, backstage photographs and videos and
dates for performances!
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We are so excited to get started!
If you have any questions or queries, please speak
to me or the class teachers. 

And Finally .......
Next week I am hoping to share with you the diary
dates for the year, including nativity plays,
Christmas PTA events, discos and sports day. This
will hopefully allow you to plan time off to join us
where you can. 
We are just waiting to confirm a few events
before we’re ready to print - thank you for your
patience with this.

Following feedback from parents at the end of last
term, you will notice that the newsletter is slightly
different. We have decided to put lots of
information out directly as and when we have it via
DoJo, rather than have a lengthy newsletter. We
hope this will make it easier to find information
and we will be getting more feedback from you
towards the end of the month. 
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GENEROSITY
Generosity is our Christian

Value this half term, and the
focus for our Worship and

Ethos Team awards. This week,
children have been learning how

it makes people feel when we
are generous, and how we can
not only give material things,

but our time too.

From Tuesday 9th September, the
teaching staff will be running a

homework club for pupils in Reception
to Year 6. This will be an opportunity

for children to complete DoJo
homework, spellings, reading and maths
(Numbots or TT Rockstars) with some
support where appropriate. Sessions

run from 3.15pm-4pm each Tuesday and
are free to join. However, spaces are

limited. Please sign up via School Spider
and places are allocated on a first come

first served basis.


